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September 21, 2023

To Whom It May Concern,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that [ am resigning from my position as a
Commissioner of the Providence Human Relations Commission, effective immediately.

[ joined the Commission with the intention to contribute meaningfully to policies and practices
that elevate Providence's diverse cultural communities and support civil rights. Over the last 21
months, I've been honored to share space with community activists and leaders fighting for a
more equitable reality here in our great city. I’ve unfortunately been greatly discouraged by the
lack of progress the group has made since joining the Commission. My hope is that stronger
leadership and more intentional strategic planning may position the Commision to most
effectively execute on their goals and initiatives.

Thank you for the opportunity.
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